Ject.

Good Morning

I would like to register my objection, both from a personal point of view (I live in Stockton Heath) and also as the
Manager of our local travel agency, with regards to the proposed housing development.

Simply; the roads cannot cope with the traffic at the moment and parking in the village is struggling to accommodate
the volume of cars as it is. This is definitely having an impact on the local business. We actively strive to keep the
village alive as it is!

Grid-lock is more common than ever when there is an incident on the Motorway so perhaps dealing with the
infrastructure first would be a better idea! Keeping the green space surrounding the whole area is imperative.

Regards






